
What Can You Expect this Fall? 
 

Expect to see a mixture of course formats, including: 
 

Face-to-Face Blended/Hybrid Fully Online 
 

• A very small number 

of classes will be held 

face-to-face. 

• Come to class. 

• Social distance. 

• Wear a face covering. 

• Most courses will follow 

a blended format.   

• Some instruction will 

occur face-to-face (or 

through Zoom). 

• Some instruction will 

occur online. 

• Many courses will be 

taught fully online. 

• Work will be completed in 

Brightspace. 

• A few Zoom meetings or 

proctored exams may be 

required. 

 
What Precautions are Being Taken? 

 
• We will follow guidance from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, as well as state and local officials. 
• Larger classes that meet face-to-face will be split in half, to allow social distancing.  Instructors will provide more information about 

how this will work. 
• Support services will be available, including the Library, Academic Support and Tutoring, and Highlander Central. 
• Face coverings will be required on campus. 
• Classrooms will be cleaned daily and sanitizing supplies will be available. 
• We have added plexiglass barriers and social distancing markers in common areas. 
• For more information, visit the MCC & COVID-19 page.  

 

We want to keep you safe and meet your learning needs! 
Because your success matters. 

Because YOU matter! 

https://www.mclennan.edu/crisis-management/coronavirus-updates/index.html?
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